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Blessing, Heather

From: glenn miller <gg1027@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 5:30 PM
To: Testimony
Subject: Redistricting

 Please make the redistricting fair and transparent. We need a system that honors the desire for a sense that common 
good and honest representation is more important than party. 
Thanks 
Glenn Miller 
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